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PICTURE DAY! 

Ripcho Studio will 

be coming to            

Barberton                

Intermediate 

School on Wednesday, August 

30th for picture day. You should 

have received forms in your            

students purple folder.  Below is a 

link to place online orders. 

Website:  ripchostudio.com 

Ordering Code is:   pd1493bis  

 

***Picture Retakes will be Thursday,              

October 12th*** 
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Each day our students say the 

above BIS pledge to start the 

school day.  We talk with our            

students about this pledge being 

a promise they make each day to 

themselves, their classmates, the 

staff, and their families that they 

will do their best to make good 

choices both in and out of school.   

The School-Family-Student Team  
  In the Barberton City Schools, we have               

teachers, tutors, aides, counselors, custodians, food 

service workers, administrative assistants,                    

principals, assistant principals, volunteers, student 

resource officers, school nurses, bus drivers,                 

academic coaches, district administrators,              

maintenance staff, social-emotional partners, and 

other education  professionals that all work with 

and for your children each and every day.  We all 

have one goal in mind, to facilitate the success of 

your student. 

  However, the most important members of 

your student’s support team are you, our students 

family members.  Our staff along with your student 

need your support to maximize your student’s 

growth and achievement potential this school year.   

To do this, please help by doing the following : 

 -  Make sure, when healthy, your student’s are at 

  school each day and on time to school.   

 -  Ask them about their day, specifically what   

  they learned (don’t accept “nothing” or “I   

  don’t know” as a response). 

 - Practice math facts and read and write with   

  your student’s while at home.  

 - Communicate with your student’s teachers   

  about their progress throughout the year.  

 

B.I.S. PLEDGE 

I will do my job by following    

the Magic way.  

                                                       

I will be respectful, responsible 

and safe, and ready to learn. 

 

If I see, or hear something wrong, 

I will say something to an adult.   



UPCOMING                    
CALENDAR OF 

EVENTS: 
 

 

Friday, Sept. 1   Ohio State Day  

 

 

Monday, Sept. 4   Labor Day Parade 

      No School  

 

 

Wednesday, Sept. 8  Cleveland Browns Day  

 

 

Monday, Sept. 11  No More Bullying Program  

 thru    Summit County Humane 
Friday, Sept. 15   Society  

      Lebold, Beery, Guilda 

 

 

Monday, Sept. 18  No More Bullying Program  

 thru    Summit County Humane 
Friday, Sept. 22   Society  

      Sacher, Hodovan, Bryan 

 

 

Monday, Sept. 25  No More Bullying Program  

 thru    Summit County Humane 
Friday, Sept. 29   Society  

      Rowinsky, Kuziak, Ryan 

 

Monday, Sept. 25  BIS PTA Meeting                                          
      4pm in the Library  

 

Monday, Oct. 2   Specials Class Change  
  

 

September Character Trait 

Each month at Barberton Intermediate we 

will focus on a positive character trait to 

discuss with our students.  Please review 

these concepts with your student’s at home 

as well.  For the month of September our  

focus will be on: 

 Courage 

Definition:    the ability to do something that 

       frightens one, overcoming fear.  

 

Synonyms:  bravery, fearlessness, nerve,   

       boldness, determination.  

 

 

    

   

  



Questions or Concerns??  Contact Us 

Mr. Saunders– Principal   msaunders@barbertonschools.org 

Mr. Owens- Associate Principal  powens@barbertonschools.org 

Mr. Hermann- Associate Principal  mhermann@barbertonschools.org  

Intermediate Main Office– 330-745-5492 

             

         

    Welcome to our new BIS PTA leaders!      

        President– Crystal Allen  

        Vice Presidents– Liz Illingworth and Beth Lange  

        Treasurer- Carly Roberts 

        Secretary– Lynette Wamsley 

        Social Media- Ashley Tucker 

  ***PTA can be contacted via email at Barbertonintermediatepta@yahoo.com 

             

           BIS PTA Meeting  

   Our first Barberton Intermediate PTA Meeting is Monday,                         

August 28th at 4:00pm here at BIS. 

 

Our September PTA Meeting is Monday, September 25th                                    

at 4:00pm here at BIS.  

     


